
 

 

 

        Dear Parents and Carers  27.09.21 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
  

 
 
 
 
  
 

This week we will be looking at the nursery rhyme ‘The Wheels on the Bus. We will be learning the 
rhyme and the actions to go with it.  

During the week we will be will be exploring what fast  
means by exploring what objects are moving fast or not 
fast. Children will then discover this concept in more 
detail within the provision.  

We would also like to ask that all belongings for your 
child are clearly labelled with their name. We have a 
growing number of items in lost property. Having your 
child’s belongings clearly labelled will help with a 
smoother dismissal without having to pop back for be-
longings with no names. Thank you for your cooperation. 

 

 Sign of the Week 
 

Good Afternoon 

 
Good Bye Mrs Green!  

This week we say good bye to an outstanding 
member of our team who is retiring after 

many years of teaching and supporting chil-
dren within Hastings and St.Leonards. This 

Friday (1st October) will be Mrs Green’s last 
day, so please feel free to send her your best 

wishes.  

     Word of the Week   

Concept of the Week 


